
       CNOG Meeting   
       Aug. 18, 2024 

Meeting was held for Doug to Report on what he found in looking for a new 
mower.  He told about the 3 year old Skag we had received a quote on, 
telling that the condition was ok for 3 years, with 284 hours on it.  He was 
told about a new mower like we have, for $12,000 with a 60”  cut.  Doug 
asked about a 72” cut and was given a price of $12,200, brand new with a 
full 3 year, 750 hour warranty.  He checked with John Deere who was told 
they were out of their new 72’ mowers, but have some on order with no idea 
when they would be coming.  They could not compete with the offer of the 
new Skag mower.  We would get a discount of close to $4,800 on the brand 
new mower.  Service time was discussed, acknowledging that they had worked 
on those problems and came up with a solution, assuring us that it would no 
longer be a problem.   

Dawn made a motion to buy the 72” Skag mower at a price of $12,200, Evelyn 
seconded the motion.  Brad voiced his concern of spending this money with 
the solar expenses upcoming.  He made it cleat that this has to be the last 
thing we do. Evelyn pointed out that we wouldn’t be doing it now if the 
engine hadn’t needed fixed.  Deb called for the vote- unanimously passed. 
Dawn will call to inform them that we are buying it, Brad will go pay for it 
when Dawn goes to pick up the old and the new mowers. 

Dawn made a motion to adjourn, Lynn seconded.  Meeting adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dawn Durgin 


